
Time 03 September 2006 04 September 2006 05 September 2006 06 September 2006 07 September 2006 08 September 2006 09 September 2006 10 September 2006

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday

7.45 -8.15 Breakfast Breakfast Breakfast Breakfast Breakfast

8.30- 9.00 Morning assembly Morning assembly Morning assembly Morning assembly Morning assembly

9.00- 10.30

Identifying learning 
elements of ECC's
Discovering the 

"wonder moments" (AI-
intervention)

Identifying 
competences and skills

Uncovering results
(Open Space technique)

(Flexible time - to be 
decided)

More Open Space?

Reflection on 
presentations

Co-creating inspired 
CV's part I

10.30- 11.00 Coffee break Coffee break Coffee break Coffee break Coffee break

11.00 -12.30
Welcome by project-

coordinator

Identifying learning 
elements (continued)

Characterising the 
"wonder moments" 
(group destillery)

Ass. Professor Dr.Paed. 
Søren EHLERS & 

Special consultant 
Shirley POLLAK

The Danish University 
of Education, 
Copenhagen

Recruitement for 
studies in a European 

context (X)

Former Director of 
Selection, Danish 
Association for 
International 
Cooperation, 

M.A.psych.John 
ROSENSTOCK

Recruitement for 
development work in 

Africa (X)

Matching the languages 
(intersection between 
X and Y) - Group work

EQF-levels as 
structural/linguistic 

inspiration

Co-creating inspired 
CV's part II

Presentation of Model 
CV's

12.45 -13.15 Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch lunch Lunch

14.00- 15.45

Check in & uncovering 
expectations

Team-spirit games and 
socialisers, tour de 

Maison

Small city tour, 
identifying the local 

surroundings

Creating the wording 
for skills and 

competences (Y)
(dialogue, interviews 
and presentations)

Free time
Matching the languages 
(intersection between 
X and Y) - Group work

Evaluation
Evalution and Check 

out

15.45- 16.45 Coffee break Coffee break Coffee break Coffee break Coffee break

16.45- 17.45

"Validating 
transnational, 

residential learning 
events (ECC's)"

Key note intro by John 
PETERSEN

Concepts and 
terminology,

Context of the ACC,
Context of European 

policy-making

Identifying learning 
elements (continued)

Investigating the 
language of 

competences 
(roleplaying the 

strategies)

continued Free time

Creative language - 
inspiration from 

language of 
commercials

18.00-18.30 Dinner Dinner Dinner Dinner Dinner Dinner

20.00 -
Troubleshooting/sociali

sing
Café night

Intercultural games
Bumball

Finance Director, Claus 
BERGGREN, 

Buksesnedkeren
Recruitment for jobs in 

an international 
context (X)

Market of ideas - 
present your 

NGO/Association
Free time 

Excursion

Arrivals and Brunch 
(from 10.00)

Morning Assembly

Uploading and 
evaluation & creating 

colletive description of 
ECC achieved skills and 

competences

Morning Assembly

Communicating 
results/uploading

Departures

Dinner and 
multicultural party

Preparing multicultural 
party

Brunch (from 10.00) Brunch (from 10.00)


